
The Neptune Declaration on Seafarer Wellbeing and Crew Change 

Landbridge Ship Management (HK) Limited has signed the Neptune Declaration. We believe 
seafarers are among the world's most essential workers and must be treated as such. Over 300 
companies world-wide had signed this declaration. 
 
We're doing all we can to help support our seafarers and resolve the humanitarian crisis at sea. 
 
As outlined in the Neptune Declaration, we believe there are four main actions needed to 
facilitate crew changes and keep global supply chains functioning: 
 
1. Recognize #SeafarersAreKeyWorkers and give them priority access to Covid-19 vaccines. 
 
2. Establish and implement gold standard health protocols based on existing best practices. 
 
3. Increase collaboration between ship operators and charterers to facilitate crew changes. 
 
4. Ensure air connectivity between key maritime hubs for seafarers. 
 
At LBSM, we remain fully committed to our seafarers' duties and try our best to let our seafarers 
sign-off whenever they complete their tenure onboard and let those on leave start their contract 
to support their families. 

 

 


